
Notice of Proposed Property Tax Levy for Hickory Hills Park District 

 

 I. A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy for Hickory Hills Park 

District for 2016 will be held on be held on November 14, 2016 at 6:45pm at the Cynthia Neal 

Administration Center, 8047 W. 91
st
 Place, Hickory Hills, Illinois.  

 

Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the taxing 

district may contact Jennifer Fullerton, Director of the Hickory Hills Park District, at 

8047 W. 91
st
 Place, Hickory Hills, Illinois, or by telephone at (708)430-6317. 

 

 II. The corporate and special purpose property taxes extended or abated for 2015 

were $876,829. 

 

The proposed corporate and special purpose taxes to be levied for 2016 are $1,040,667. 

This represents an 18.68% increase over the previous year. 

 

 III. The property taxes extended for debt service and public building commission 

leases for 2015 were $274,709. 

 

The estimated property taxes to be levied for debt service and public building 

commission leases for 2016 are $372,585 This represents a 35.63% increase over the 

previous year. 

 

 IV. The total property taxes extended or abated for 2015 were $1,151,538. 

 

The estimate total property taxes to be levied for 2016 are $1,413,252. This represents a 

22.73% increase over the previous year. Any notice which includes any information not 

specified and required by this Article shall be an invalid notice. 

 

All hearings shall be open to the public. The corporate authority of the taxing district 

must explain the reasons for the proposed levy and shall permit persons desiring to be 

heard an opportunity to present testimony within reasonable time limits as the authority 

determines. 


